
No date (appears to be a draft – written in Spanish) 

Probably 1938, summer  

 

Julia Kabande to Senora Lucero, Emily Senor Simon and Mario thanking them for their 

help with George's papers.  

 

 

To my dear friends Mrs. Lucero, Emily, Mr. Simon and Mario, with all my appreciation 

and fondness. We are all well, thanks be to God.  

 

Forgive me for not writing quickly because I was with my dear Auntie in Long Beach 

and I only returned here this week.  

 

My mother is very pleased and happy that you will be able to fix the paper in such a short 

time and easily. She really appreciates it with all her heart. She will never forget the favor 

you did for us.  

 

Unsigned, but written by Julia Kabande (Katherine’s oldest daughter). 


